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The North Carolina Genealogical Society presents: 

Judy G. Russell, CG®, CGL® 

“Courting North Carolina:  
The Courts of the Tarheel State, Part 1” 

 
About the Webinar:  Our North Carolina ancestors left a treasure trove of records in the courts of their time. 
Finding the right court and the right records can be a challenge; yet understanding the records of the courts closest 
to the average citizen is a skill that’s crucial to finding clues to family history in the Tarheel State. Part 1 examines 
colonial and early statehood records.   
 

 
 

Webinar Viewing Options 
The free public three-day viewing of this recorded webinar will be on 7-9 February, 
2025. After the free replay weekend, the webinar and accompanying handout PDF 
will be available on the website to NCGS members as a member benefit.* 
 

 
 

A genealogist with a law degree, Judy G. Russell is a lecturer, 
educator and writer who enjoys helping others understand a wide 
variety of genealogical issues, including the interplay between 
genealogy and the law. She has a bachelor’s degree in political science 
and journalism from George Washington University in Washington, 
D.C. and a law degree from Rutgers School of Law-Newark, and holds 
Certified Genealogist and Certified Genealogical Lecturer credentials 
from the Board for Certification of Genealogists.  
 

She has worked as a newspaper reporter, trade association writer, legal investigator, 
defense attorney, federal prosecutor, law editor and, until her retirement, was an adjunct 
member of the faculty at Rutgers Law School. Judy is a Colorado native with roots deep in 
the American south on her mother’s side and entirely in Germany on her father’s side. Visit 
her website at www.legalgenealogist.com. 
 

*Not an NCGS member? Join today by visiting the Membership tab on the NCGS website. 
Watch the NCGS News newsletter and the NCGS website for the current webinar schedule. 

Follow us on Facebook (www.facebook.com/ncgenealogy) for the latest news about upcoming events. 


